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Senator Pfaff Applauds Investment in Local Roads 

 
Madison, WI – Today, Governor Evers announced nearly $150 million in state funding for local road 

improvement projects. State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) voted in support of this funding in the bipartisan 

2021-23 biennial budget. This investment includes funding for road projects in towns, municipalities, and 

counties across the 32nd State Senate District. After the announcement, Sen. Pfaff released the following 

statement: 

 

”I’m proud to have voted for this funding in the state budget to improve our local roads. This investment 

in transportation infrastructure creates jobs, connects our communities, and fosters economic growth.” 

 

“After years of disinvestment in Wisconsin’s roads and bridges, this funding will better help products 

move to market and improve opportunities for travel and tourism in our communities. As a state, we 

must continue to invest in roads, bridges, rail, and Mississippi River infrastructure to build our economy. 

I’m happy to see these investments in our economy moving forward.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


